PH. (713) 875-1101
ANADARKO PETROLEUM CORPORATION 17001 NORTHCHASE DRIVE ¢ P.O. BOX 1330 ¢ HOUSTON, TEXAS 77251-1330

wEL DL
DEC 15 1992

Anadarkp”

December 10, 1993

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088
Fax: (505) 827-5741

Attn: Bill LeMay

Re: Request for 4-point test
Power Federal Com #2
660' FSL & 660' FEL
Sec. 26, T 17S, R30E
Eddy County, New Mexico
Case No. 10719
Order No. R-9925

Dear Mr. LeMay:

Pursuant to your recent conversation with Jerry Buckles, Anadarko is requesting permission to
4-point test the subject well to a sales line Tuesday December 14, 1992.

The Power Federal Com #2 was drilled as an unorthodox location Morrow test. The Morrow
test was unsuccessful and the well was completed as a Strawn producer. A 2.5 hour flow test
yielded 5.5 MMCFD with a condensate mist. Anadarko is now requesting a 4-point test of
the Strawn.

Concerning the temporary test allowable, Anadarko has deferred this request to Counsel, Tom
Kellahin, to review with your office.

Your offer to fax a response is appreciated. Please Fax to my attention at (713) 874-3571.

Very truly yours,

T 07000,
Brad T. Miller
Senior Reservoir Engineer
BTM/jag
BM/PFCOM2
cc: Richard Pratt -
Tony Meyer
Enron Oil & Gas
Artesia Oil Commission



